
Dear Parents,

¡Hola y bienvenidos! My team and I at Homeschool Spanish Academy are extremely
excited to provide our Spanish immersion program to your learner this year.

We are an online Spanish program with over 11 years of experience doing one thing,
and doing it very well - teaching Spanish as a second language. We teach over
10,000 live Spanish classes per week, globally, with the goal of getting our students to
actually use the language. It’s important to me that your learner’s time with us is
more than just a class, but a real cultural experience too.

Throughout the year, you will notice that we use Google Meets, as our video
communication tool, and Moodle as our learning management system (LMS). To get
familiar with these platforms, please take a moment to watch all of the onboarding
videos here: https://try.spanish.academy/onboarding-group-classes/.

I greatly believe in the importance of communication, so if you have any questions
regarding your child’s performance, grades, or about our program in general, please
feel free to email us at groupclasses@spanish.academy.

We look forward to building a relationship with you and your child and are excited to
be on this Spanish journey with you.

Sincerely,

Ronald A. Fortin
CEO/Founder

Homeschool Spanish Academy

https://try.spanish.academy/onboarding-group-classes/

